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I am writing to support full funding for POP 108 which supports ODFW water quantity programs.
 
Protecting flows in Oregon’s rivers is important to me for the following reasons:

1. My wife and I along with our children and grandchildren are active fishermen, boaters and
lovers of the Oregon outdoors.

2.  We have been buying hunting and fishing licenses for many years and believe in a strong
and well supported ODFW.

3. We also support Not For Profit  Organizations that promote maintaining ample clean
water in Oregon’s rivers.

4. Oregon’s economy is significantly supported by outdoor activities.
5. Oregon’s efforts to promote healthy rivers should be a priority and should certainly not be

reduced.  This includes both financial support and staffing of ODFW.
6. A growing and prosperous Oregon depends on clean free flowing rivers and the ODWD is

the only one that can assure that the rivers and the citizens of Oregon can maintain our
treasured rivers.  We depend on you to take care of Oregon’s rivers.

 
Gary Hibler
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